
From:   Maureen Scheible   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 13, 2017

Subject:   0749-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Mr. Ghaffari,

All the frequency band requests in this STA filing are already approved in my FCC 2-year experimental
license 0027-EX-CM-2016. I made one error in my STA filing:

The band requested between 10005-11275 should actually be 11101-11275. That is what our actual
license reads. This means the bandwidth in this portion should be 174 KHz.

Should I try to make a modification myself?

Thanks,
Maureen


